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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF THE CAPACITY BUILDING AND 2ND QUARTER
MANAGEMENT BOARD MEETING OF FMA 5

1 message

FMADS5 Secretariat <fma5.gov@gmail.com> Fri, May 26, 2023 at 9:25 AM
To: bmayo.msifarmc@gmail.com, adfantique@yahoo.com, rosanmic@yahoo.com, Gerona Rosanette
<rosanettegerona05@gmail.com>, Provicial Fisheries Office Antique <pfo.antique@bfar.da.gov.ph>, Antonette Herdiles
<antonetteherdiles4@gmail.com>, LGU LIBERTAD <lgulibertad.mayor@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, PCSD - Office of Executive Director <oed@pcsd.gov.ph>, saldajenorowel9@gmail.com,
gale' <a9237705@yahoo.com>, fmred6@bfar.da.gov.ph, fmredbfar6@gmail.com, lornaangor@yahoo.com, Myrna Candelario
<nsapmimaropa@gmail.com>

Cc: ord.mimaropa@bfar.da.gov.ph

Good day, MB Members!

Please be informed that the Capacity Building and 2nd Quarter Management Board Meeting of
FMA 5 which was originally scheduled on May 29-31, 2023 at BFAR Central Office, Conference Room,
Quezon City, Metro Manila will be rescheduled on July 4-5, 2023 and July 6, 2023, respectively.

These changes have been necessitated by the approaching Typhoon MAWAR, and we want to ensure
the safety and well-being of all participants.

Please see the attached file for your information and reference.

Thank you and keep safe po.
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